
Regular Meeting of the Ledyard Town Board 
February 10, 2014 

Ledyard Town Hall, 1099 Poplar Ridge Road, Aurora, NY 13026 
 

The meeting was called to order at 7:42 pm. Councilman Jim Frisch arrived at 7:41 pm.  Highway 
Superintendent Jim Bailey was absent. 
 
PRESENT:  Mark Jordan, Supervisor 
   Jim Frisch, Councilman 
   John Binns, Councilman 
   Paul Hilliard, Councilman 
   Daniel Green, Councilman 
   Rose Marie Belforti, Town Clerk 
 
OTHERS:  NONE 
 
PLEDGE-REMEMBER TROOPS 
 
APPROVE MINUTES: On motion by Jim Frisch, seconded by Daniel Green, the Minutes for January, 2014 
were approved as submitted. 
VOTE: 5 Ayes, 0 Nays 
 
APPROVE REPORTS: On motion by Jim Frisch, seconded by Paul Hilliard, the Supervisor, Clerk and 
Building Code reports were approved as submitted. 
VOTE: 5 Ayes, 0 Nays 
 
OLD/NEW BUSINESS: Councilman Jim Frisch suggested the Town of Ledyard Zoning Code be reviewed 
for any necessary revisions. He suggested that Code Officer Brian Hicks meet with the Town Board for 
discussion. Councilman John Binns suggested the residents who live in the Lake Shore District attend a 
Town Board meeting during the summer to discuss the Zoning Code as it pertains to them.  
 
PAY BILLS: On motion by Jim Frisch, seconded by John Binns, the bills on abstract #002; 32-53; A-
$4,201.42; B=$35.44; DA=$0; DB=$3,957.94 were approved for payment. 
VOTE: 5 Ayes, 0 Nays 
 
ADJOURN: On motion by Jim Frisch, seconded by Paul Hilliard, the meeting was adjourned at 8:29 pm. 
VOTE: 5 Ayes, 0 Nays 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Rose Marie Belforti  
Ledyard Town Clerk 
 
 


